Tsuen Wan Public Ho Chuen Yiu Memorial College
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Interview Arrangements for S1 Discretionary Places 2025-2026

The school has commenced the interview process for discretionary places in the upcoming
academic year 2025-2026. Individual notifications containing specific interview details have
been sent out via mail or email.

If you have submitted an application for S1 discretionary places and have not yet received
the interview notification, we kindly request you to contact Ms. Lai at 2496 6000 for further

assistance and inquiries.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
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